


To all schools in the primary phase  
 
Dear Headteacher, 
 
A celebration of Children’s Learning in Norfolk Primary Schools 
15 to 19 March 2005 - Area Events 
 
You will have recently received a letter from Roger Eagle about the above 
celebration. These events will take place between15th - 18th March 2005.  We 
have been fortunate in being able to book local venues for each area of the 
county.  
 
North   Cromer Pier    Tuesday 15th March 
South and East St. Nicholas Priory Church  Wednesday 16th March 
Central  Norwich Cathedral   Thursday 17th March 
West   Green Quay    Friday 18th March 
 
We would like schools in each area to contribute to a range of activities 
representing the five themes as follows: 
 
• Investigating learning/thinking skills 
• PSHE/Citizenship 
• Biodiversity/environment 
• Communication 
• Creativity 
 
At each venue there will be floor space for the performances and presentations, 
and a good-sized area for display boarding and tables. 
 
You may already have decided to offer to contribute to events at the Forum in 
Norwich. In addition we are inviting schools from all areas to take part in our local 
events. If you are interested, please fill in either one or both of the proformas on 
our website: http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/advisory/exincre/ or send your 
application forms to Sarah Wait at Norwich Professional Development Centre.   
 
Having received your offer to contribute to one of the events we will try to ensure 
that we have a selection of activities and displays to reflect the five themes and 
represent the range of schools across the area. It is likely that displays will have 
to be set up during the day before your local area event is to take place and 
dismantled at the end of the day.  One of the team preparing the celebration will 
contact you about your contribution. 
 
 
             

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/advisory/exincre/


There will be performances every half hour during the day between 10.00 and 
14.00. Performances should be between 15 and 20 minutes in length.  Light 
refreshments will be provided for children and adults taking part. 
 
We will also need a number of stewards to help with organisation of events at 
each venue talking to visitors and leafleting the public. We would be grateful for 
any staff, parents or governors who would be willing to help on the day.  Please 
indicate on the attached proforma. 
 
If you are unable to participate in any of the events at the Forum or area events, 
please open your doors to the community and celebrate what is happening in 
your school.  Some ideas for what you might do were included in the letter sent 
to schools last term.  Nearer the celebration, we will be contacting all schools to 
provide details of their events, so that full details of all that is going on across the 
county will be well publicised. 
 
With thanks in anticipation of your support for this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Fred Corbett 
Assistant Director (Advisory Services) 
 






